U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the General Counsel, Mountain Region
2025 Spring Term Internship Opportunities

Job Description:

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Office of the General Counsel (OGC), Mountain
Region, is seeking unpaid interns for the 2025 Spring school year term.

While our internship opportunities are unpaid, we will make every effort to work with students
seeking academic credit or outside stipends.

Internships may be performed in-person at any one of our field offices (Albuguerque, NM;
Lakewood, CO; Missoula, MT), remotely, or via a hybrid schedule (combination of in-office and
remote work).

About Us:

OGC'’s Mountain Region is responsible for providing legal advice and counsel to USDA
component agencies, to include the Forest Service (Regions 1-4), Farm Service Agency, Natural
Resources Conservation Service, and Rural Development agencies, in states such as Arizona,
Colorado, Idaho, Montana, North Dakota, New Mexico, South Dakota, Utah, and Wyoming. We
represent USDA agency interests in administrative litigation, including water rights adjudications
and contract-related proceedings, and serve as agency counsel for the USDA in litigation handled
by the U.S. Department of Justice, to include litigation arising under the National Environmental
Policy Act and the Endangered Species Act.

Qualifications:

Applicants should have excellent legal research, writing, and communication skills, and a strong
academic record, with a minimum 3.0 grade point average.

Applicants should also have demonstrated interest or experience in natural resources law
(administrative law, environmental law, mining and mineral law, real property, tribal law, and/or
water law) and/or commercial law (secured transactions, lending, trusts, foreclosures,
bankruptcy).

How To Apply:

Submit a cover letter, resume, and unofficial transcript to the following email address:
OGCMOUNTAINREGIONINTERNS@usda.gov.

Application packages will be reviewed on a rolling basis starting August 1, 2024, but complete
application packages must be submitted no later than September 15, 2024 to receive
consideration.

For More Information Contact:

Leigh Sellari, Regional Attorney, at leigh.sellari@usda.gov.
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